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Young people invited to create public art 

 

 
 
Creative young people aged 12-25 years are invited to help make the designs for the 
area’s next public art project. 
 
Rotary Park in Camden South will be the focus of the fourth annual Youth Public Art 
Participation Project. 
 
“This is an opportunity for young people to be involved in making public art and share their 
ideas about the area to be incorporated in the design,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 
 
“The site is highly visible from a major thoroughfare in Camden and will really make an 
impression on the broader community,” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
The mural will incorporate living plants to create a visually attractive, dynamic artwork on a 
(2.6m high x 4.5m wide) block wall in the park that is on the corner of Cowper Drive and 
Old Hume Highway, Camden South. The project also includes a services box on the site.  
 
Professional and experienced artist Tim de Haan, also known as PHIBS, will work with a 
group of young people and develop visual concept designs from 10am to 1pm, Saturday 8 
September.  
 
The free workshop will include refreshments for all participants. To register attendance for 
the workshop young people must be aged 12 – 25 years and reside in the Camden LGA. 
Any young person interested can download the registration form from Council’s website or 
contact Council’s Youth Services Officer on 4654 7777. 
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